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Monday 24th February 2020 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 5/6 Football Team Regional finals 
 

Your child has been chosen to represent the school in the year 5 and 6 football team at the English 
Schools’ FA Danone Nations Cup Regional Finals 2020. The event will take place on Saturday 28th March 
2020, at the Riverside Sports Complex in Nottingham.  
 
At the very least we will be able to provide transport for the children participating, however I am also 
looking into the different possibilities for providing transport to the event for adults too and further 
information will be released regarding this once I’m aware of what we can provide. The return slip at the 
bottom of this sheet is to confirm your child’s attendance to the event. 
 
Never before has a Beanfield football team got this far in the year 5 and 6 football tournament and 
myself and Mr O’Brien have been incredibly proud of those who have represented the team so far this 
year. The regional finals will be a celebration of what has been achieved so far this year and is an 
opportunity to qualify for the national finals! 
 
This slip needs to be returned by Friday 28th February 2020 to confirm your child’s place in the team. 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Rosser 
PE Lead 
 
 
 
 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

I give permission for ……………………………………………………. to represent the school football team in 
at the English Schools’ FA Danone Nations Cup Regional Finals 2020 on Saturday 28th March 2020. 
 
 
Signed…………………………………………………………… 
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